November 21, 2023

Meeting Time: 12:00 p.m.
Meeting Place: Rossville Town Park Pavilion
Lunch Provided By: Rod & Bev Miller
Members Presents: 16 members were present
1. In Rod Miller and Freddie Rodkey’s absence, Ben Rodkey called the meeting to order.

Those providing the meal were thanked. Minutes from the previous meeting were
approved as presented.

Treasurer’s Report:

Checking Acct: $18,202.16

Savings Acct: $13,695.92

CD: $10,405.40

Old Business:

1.

Thank you note was read from Rossville Schools for the donation to the Academic
Banquet.

New Business:

1.

7.

The junior class prom is to be held on the Madam Carroll. A donation request was
read from the junior class. After discussion, Cathy Michael made a motion to donate
$300.00 to the prom, seconded by Jessica Heater, and the motion carried.

FAFSA Night was discussed. It has been poorly attended in the past. They are
hoping to attract more students by having a drawing for a scholarship and RCSD was
asking for a donation to fund the scholarship. After discussion, Cathy Michael made a
motion to donate $100.00, seconded by Adrian Tedder, and the motion passed.
Student will need to show proof they are continuing their education.

Other donations were discussed as the end of the year is nearing. Adrian Tedder
made a motion to donate $750.00 to Coach Kids for Rossville students, $1000.00 to
the Rossville Food Pantry, and $750.00 to Milners for resident gifts, seconded Kristen
Landgrebe, and the motion passed.

There was discussion of replacing more of the Christmas decorations that are
beginning to look a little tired. Chad Colby will be contacted.

Jessica Heater discussed a showcase of bands in Indianapolis in January, 2024 that
she would like to attend.

As only one member of the Executive Committee that was on the nomination
committee was in attendance, it was decided to have a December 19, 2023 meeting at
the park pavilion. Rita Betts volunteered to provide the meat for the meal with
everyone else providing a side dish or dessert.

Adrian Tedder discussed some upcoming projects for the scouts.

There being no further business to come before the group, the meeting was adjourned to
Tuesday, December 19, 2023 at 12:00 p.m. at the Rossville Town Park Pavilion. This will be
a carry-in.

Respectfully submitted,
Ben Rodkey, Acting President
Pat Mcllrath, Secretary



